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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
No. 2007 - 120 
November 15, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING THE LAUNCH DATE OF THE 
THIRTY YEAR GOVERNMENT OF CANADA BOND FUTURES CONTRACT (LGB) 

 
 

Canadian Derivatives Clearing Corporation (CDCC) hereby informs clearing members of the 
change of the launch date of the Thirty Year Government of Canada Bond futures contract 
(LGB) from Friday, November 16, 2007 to Friday, November 30, 2007. 
 
The decision to change the launch date was taken to prevent certain identified problems related 
to market preparedness for approved participants in order to ensure an efficient market on the 
launch date.  
 
CDCC Rules published on October 5, 2007 in Notice-to-Members No. 2007-106 for the Thirty Year 
Government of Canada Bond futures contract (LGB) will be effective tomorrow, November 16, 
2007, as announced. For additional information please contact Roger Warner, Director, 
Operations, at (416) 350-2775.  
 
 
 
 
Michel Favreau 
Senior Vice-President and Chief Clearing Officer 
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